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Circular to Parents, School Year 12-13 
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Dear Parents, 

 

Collection of Annual Report Card for This Year 

 

Starting from 1 August 2013 onwards, you may collect your child’s annual 

report card in person at the General Office on Campus 1.  You may also 

authorize a designate to collect the report card on your behalf (an authorization 

letter is required).  

 

School address: 5 Ling Kwong Street, Tseung Kwan O 

Office hours: Monday to Friday - 9:00 a.m. to 12:30 p.m.;  

                                                    2:00 p.m. to 5:00 p.m. 

Saturday -  9:00 a.m. to 12:00 noon 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 

Paul CHO  
Principal  

 

 

 


